
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I joined Toastmasters nine years ago. I wanted something that would be fun and 
challenge my mind.  I found that I loved to compete but I also loved helping my fellow 
Toastmasters both by challenging them to be the best speakers they can be and by fine 
tuning their leadership skills.  As Area B-3 Director I will work with my clubs in the same 
way. I will challenge members, to advance in the Toastmaster educational and 
leadership programs, to compete in contests and to take on leadership roles.  By doing 
so, the club will benefit by earning Distinguished Club Points. My goal is to have all six 
of my clubs at Distinguished Club level or higher but just as important, I want everyone 
to have fun!!  Here's to a great 2017-2018 Toastmaster year! 
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